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The  Planning Committee met on  16th October 2018 to discuss the following application, 
Cllr. Sharma having given his apologies; 

18/03776/CAT.  The Firs Farm, Huxley Lane, Tiverton, Cheshire CW6 9NB.  Removal of 2 
conifer trees from the front garden of the property. 

 

The Committee had consulted Cllr. Cheshire and, in light of his response, made the following 
submission to CWaC Planning Department; 

“The parish council is generally in favour of preserving established trees, especially 

in the village's conservation area.  We have not seen the reasons why the owner 
wishes to fell these two trees, but they are very big and dominate the front of the 
property.  We would look to the tree officer's guidance on this one”. 
 

Gordon Ibbotson, 

Deputy Chairman, 

13/11/2018 


